
  

 

(Translation) 

OTO 046/2022 
 

November 1, 2022 

 
Subject: Changes of Head Office Address 

To: The President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

One to One Contacts Public Company Limited (“Company”) would like to inform that the 
Company changes of head office address, effective from November 1, 2022 onwards as detail 
follows: 
 
Previous Address 

99/9 Moo 4, Software Park 27 Fl., Chaengwattana Rd., Klong Gluar, Pak-kred, Nonthaburi 11120 

New Address 

99/26 Moo 4, Software Park 9 Fl., Chaengwattana Rd., Klong Gluar, Pak-kred, Nonthaburi 11120 

 
Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
(Mr. Kanawuthi Wattanadhirach) 
Chairman of the Executive Committee and Chief Executive Officer 

 

  


